
 

Driving Range Notice 
 

Amended Opening Hours During Road Closure 
 

Thorpe Wood Road will be closed between 21st July 2025 and       
1st August 2025 (20:00 – 06:00), with minimal access within this 
time. 

To accommodate this closure, our amended Driving Range 
Opening Hours during this time are as follows; 

 

Weekdays    9:00 – 19:30 

Weekends  8:00 – 19:00 

Last balls will be 45 minutes prior to this. 

 

 

Thank you for your co-operation during this time. 


